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Kerry Bigelow

From: Kerry Bigelow

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 1:21 PM

To: Albert Velasquez; Donna Norris; Francisco Estrada; John McCann; Karla Mendez; Leslie 

Wolf Branscomb; Maeve Malong; Mary Salas; Natalie Flores; Pamela Bensoussan; Patricia

Aguilar; Steve Miesen

Cc: Glen Googins; Gary Halbert; Carol Trujillo; Eric Thunberg

Subject: 99 Cents Only (Item 11) -- Appeal Withdrawn

Good afternoon, 

The appellant has withdrawn the appeal related to the alcoholic beverage license at the 99 Cents Only Store on 

Third Avenue. The item will not be heard at tonight’s Council meeting. The withdrawal of the appeal means that the 

Chief of Police’s underlying decision to deny the license stands. 

 

For questions or further information, please contact Lt. Eric Thunberg, at 619-476-2344. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kerry 

 

 

Kerry Bigelow, MMC 
Assistant City Clerk 

 

City of Chula Vista 

Office of the City Clerk 

(619) 407-3590 

kbigelow@chulavistaca.gov  

 

Item 11 
Additional Information




